
 
Board Member Compensation Policy 

 
Background: The Alaska Constitution Article VI, Section 8 (a) states, “Board members shall be 
compensated”   
 
In the 2010 cycle board members were compensated at the rate of $400 per day. Adjusting for 
inflation of 19.3%, $400 in 2010 would be worth $477.20 today.   
 
Staff Recommendation:  Adopt a compensation policy of $477.20 per day.  Legislators are 
currently compensated at $486.88 per day while the legislature is in session. Staff will assist in 
documentation and submission of board member days of service.  
 

It is the policy of the Alaska Redistricting Board that members be compensated at the rate 
of $477.20 per board meeting or hearing. Compensation shall be paid beginning with the 
Board’s first meeting. 

 
 

Adopted, as amended, by unanimous consent, January 26, 2021 

 
 

 
  


